MONTGOMERY COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Expanding Opportunity and Unleashing Potential
PROCUREMENT UNIT

July 14, 2025
ERRATUM/ADDENDUM No.1

INVITATION FOR BID 9784.1,

ELEVATOR MODERNIZATION AT
BETHESDA-CHEVY CHASE HIGH SCHOOL

Please note the following changes to above-mentioned bid Invitation For Bid:

Date and time set for receipt of bids are extended from July 28, 2025 at 2:00 PM — now opens
Wednesday, July 30, 2025 at 2:00 P.M.

All other terms and conditions remain the same.
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Angéla MclIntosh-Davis
Director
Division of Procurement
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Please indicate your receipt of this notice by signing below and return with your bid or under separate cover.

Received:

Name and Title

Name of Company:

45 West Gude Drive  Suite 3100 Rockville, Maryland 20850-9999 montgomeryschoolsmd.org



